
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

27th September 2018 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents Carers, 

Due to Flag Fen’s updated risk assessment, we now require permission for children to be able to have 

antihistamine cream applied on site. As the children will be learning about prehistoric methods, they will be 

using nettles as part of their learning, therefore may need antihistamine cream. Please provide permission if 

you are happy for your child to have antihistamine cream applied at Flag Fen. 

If you do not reply, we will assume that you will provide your own antihistamine cream for use on the day or 

that you do not wish for the cream to be applied. Please ensure you give any antihistamine cream 

labelled with the child’s name to a Year 4 adult on the day of the trip and complete a medical 

permission form. 

Please reply before Thursday 4th October 2018. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Johnson       Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher       Head Teacher 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 4 Flag Fen - Antihistamine Permission 

I give permission for antihistamine cream to be applied to __________________________________(name of child) 

whilst at Flag Fen should a reaction occur to nettles. 

I understand that if I provide my own antihistamine, it will be labelled with the child’s name, given to a Year 

4 adult on the day of the trip and I will need to complete a medical permission form. 

Name of Parent _________________________________________________ 

Date _____________________________________________________________ 
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